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Enclave Estates 
Homeowners Association

 !
The Enclave Estates HOA Board 

Dave Bondurant, President 
Larry McDonough, Vice President 
Selah Chipman, Secretary 
Tom Burk, Treasurer 
Shirley Nelson, Director 

These are the members of the Board of 
Directors for the Enclave Estates 
Homeowners Association for 2014. Property Management Company Search 

In November, Eric Steiner of Central Colorado 
Management resigned as the Enclave Estates property 
manager.  The Board has conducted a search to find a new 
manager.  Several companies were contacted for 
information and proposals.   

Based on these proposals, the Board has selected Z and R 
Property Management Company to provide property 
management services beginning January 1, 2014. 

Z&R has been in the property management business since 
1982 and serves the communities of The Enclave at 
Broadmoor Glen and the Broadmoor Ridge. 

Kerry Cantrell is our new property manager. You should 
have received information on Z & R for the immediate need 
to change your payment submittal address.  

In addition, please complete the Contact Point Request 
Form.  This information will help Z & R and your Board to 
be able to contact you in a timely manner.

Enclave Estates Winter Party 
Sunday, January 19 

4:00-6:00 PM 
At 

Dave Bondurant’s Residence 
560 Crosswind Point !

Please come and meet your neighbors and 
Board of Directors. 

Light Refreshments will be served. 
Broncos game will be shown.

Z and R Property Management 
6015 Lehman Drive, Suite 205 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80918 
Office Phone: 719-594-0506
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